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SPRAY

EQUIPMENT & SERVICE CENTER

February 2, 2021

To whom it may concern,

I would like to report a high number of fraudulent unemployment claims for my
employees over the past few weeks. | received notice of the first fraudulent claim about
two months ago. In the past few weeks, | have received eight fraudulent claims. | also
received two claims for past employees, | was very hesitant to complete the claims not
knowing if they were legitimate or fraudulent claims. On a personal note, | was one of
the eight employees that had a fraudulent claim filed. This weekend | received another
natice for myself at my home address, but the social security number was incorrect.

Please let me know if you would like any other information or if | can help this case in
anyway. This is very discerning for me as an employer and my employees.

Best regards,

Amy Donnelly
Director of Human Resources
Spray Equipment & Service Center

House Commerce, Labor and Economic Development
February 3, 2021
Attachment #11





